
The Prime Minister has reappointed
Dame Jayne-Anne Gadhia as Trustee of
the Tate.

News story

Dame Jayne-Anne Gadhia has been reappointed by the Prime Minister as Trustee
of the Tate for a four year period from 14 November 2020 to 13 November 2024.

Jayne-Anne is the Founder and Executive Chair of Snoop, and an Adviser to
Salesforce UKI. From 2007 to 2018 she was the CEO of Virgin Money.

A Chartered Accountant, she spent six years at Norwich Union (now Aviva)
before becoming one of the founders of Virgin Direct in 1995. Three years
later, she set up the Virgin One account, which was acquired by the Royal
Bank of Scotland in 2001. She subsequently spent five years at RBS before
returning to Virgin as CEO of Virgin Money.

In November 2016 she was appointed as the UK Government’s Women in Finance
Champion, and in July 2017 she became a founder member of its Business
Diversity and Inclusion Group. In 2018 she was named Leader of the Year at
the Lloyds Bank National Business Awards.

She is Chair of the Prince’s Foundation and Trustee of the Tate. She sits on
the UK Government’s Industrial Strategy Council, Mayor of London’s Business
Advisory Board, CRUK Corporate Board, Financial Inclusion Policy Forum and
Lloyds Culture Advisory Group.

She was made a Dame in the 2019 New Year’s Honours list.

This role is not remunerated. This reappointment has been made in accordance
with the Cabinet Office’s Governance Code on Public Appointments, the process
is regulated by the Commissioner for Public Appointments. The Government’s
Governance Code requires that any significant political activity undertaken
by an appointee in the last five years is declared. This is defined as
holding office, public speaking, making a recordable donation or candidature
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for election. Dame Gadhia has declared a donation to a political party.
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